
From: Monique Soulliere  
Sent: June 27, 2012 1:38 PM 
To: mayoro; Dilkens, Drew; Jones, Ron; Valentinis, Fulvio; Halberstadt, Alan; Sleiman, Ed; Gignac, Jo-Anne (Councillor); 
Hatfield, Percy; Marra, Bill; Payne, Hilary; Maghnieh, Al; clerks 
Subject: No more toxic chemicals in my city's water 

 
 
Dear Councillors, 

 
Water should be as safe and free of unnecessary chemicals as possible. Please vote in 
favor of the WUC recommendation to cease water fluoridation. 

 
Sincerely, 

Monique Soulliere 

358 Elm Avenue, Windsor Ontario 
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